

From: O'Rawe Bridget
Sent: 29 April 2004 09:43
To: Mills Hugh
Subject: RE: lc case:rca exercise

hugh, hav ealready had the discussion with anne re yourself...will follow up other issue re spec etc an dcheck other with jim /eugene. bridget

-----Original Message-----

From: Mills Hugh
Sent: 28 April 2004 23:21
To: O'Rawe Bridget
Subject: RE: lc case:rca exercise

Bridget,

Can you check with Jim if we informed the CMO of the [REDACTED] case at any stage. We would need to be proactive in advising about the pending inquest.

I've spoken to Jenny and she is willing to chair.

We would need to see some form of specification of what the rca consultants would provide. I will need to share with the CMO as there will be a procurement aspect which she may have to discuss with the Permanent Secretary. Can you check with Anne what she can provide for me by way of specification. Also let her know of the discussion with the Chairman and his agreement that I should not participate on the Steering Group. ie The 2 phase approach. 1 identify the recommendations with the CE role in phase 2 to ensure and lead the implementation.

Hope this provides you with some further direction.

Hugh

-----Original Message-----

From: O'Rawe Bridget
Sent: 28 April 2004 15:57
To: Mills Hugh
Subject: lc case:rca exercise

hugh, have been chatting to anne, hoping to have draft tor available soon. to note also likely cost for the rca consultants is in region of 20k, anne willing to meet cost of the cscg rep which she said would otheerwise double the price. expensive business. hope this is helpful.pl let me know if you wish me to do anything re the consulatants call for prof pr support.

In passing anne didi again mention the need to think about any other cases of concern and whether we would wan tto formally advise cmo, and plan for public initerest. bridget